
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Parent's Name]  

[Parent's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Parent's Name],  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you 

about the recent NWEA (Northwest Evaluation Association) assessments that 

your child, [Child's Name], completed on [Date of Testing].  

The NWEA MAP assessments are designed to measure your child's academic 

progress and provide valuable insights into their learning needs. We 

believe that understanding these scores can help us work together to 

support [Child's Name]'s continued growth and success.  

Here are the key details regarding [Child's Name]'s NWEA scores:  

- **Subject Area:** [e.g., Reading, Math, etc.]  

- **Current RIT Score:** [e.g., 215]  

- **Grade Level Mean RIT Score:** [e.g., 210]  

- **Growth from Last Assessment:** [e.g., +5]  

Your child has shown [mention strengths or areas of improvement], and we 

are pleased to see [specific achievements, if applicable]. Moving 

forward, we will be focusing on [suggested areas of focus or improvement] 

to help them reach their full potential.  

We encourage you to discuss these results with your child and to reach 

out to us with any questions or concerns. We are here to assist you and 

ensure your child has the support they need to thrive academically.  

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


